
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1442 
 

Asked on 30 August 2016 
 
 
MR COSTIGAN ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EMPLOYMENT AND 
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS, MINISTER FOR RACING AND MINISTER FOR 
MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS (HON G GRACE)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
What date was the Minister first made aware that Queensland Health had let a 
contract out in February 2016 to a debt collection agency to pursue overpayments 
made to former Queensland Health employees, and who advised her? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As operational matters regarding Queensland Health do not fall under my portfolio 
responsibilities, this question should be referred to the Minister for Health. I have 
therefore not been made aware of the contract to a debt collection agency. 


